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“This afternoon I met with Palestinian Prime Minister Rami Hamdallah to discuss the 
implementation of the intra-Palestinian agreement that was signed in Cairo on 12 October.  
  
The agreement provides for the return of the crossings of Gaza to the Palestinian Authority 
by 1 November. The timely and effective implementation of this provision and concrete steps 
to alleviate the humanitarian crisis will be critical for effectively empowering the Palestinian 
Government in Gaza. 
 
The agreement is also an important step towards achieving the goal of Palestinian unity under 
a single, democratic and legitimate Palestinian national authority.  
  
The United Nations will continue working with the Palestinian leadership, Egypt and the region 
in support of this process, which is critical for reaching a negotiated two-state solution and 
sustainable peace.” 
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